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Invitation to the 
 

10th Meeting of the International Hydrographic Organization 
 Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission  

Chart Datum Working Group  
 

 
 

    

Dear all, 

 
As the Chair of Chart Datum Working Group I am pleased to invite you to the 

10th Meeting of BSHC CDWG, which will take place on 7-8 February, 2018 in 
Arkö, Sweden. 

 
The meeting is important for shipping safety and harmonizing of vertical da-

tums in the Baltic Sea. Your participation is most valuable as a representative 
of a BSHC member state. 

 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Thomas Hammarklint 
Chair of the BSHC CDWG 

 
Tel. +46 (0) 10 478 5459 

thomas.hammarklint(at)sjofartsverket.se 

 
 


